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D R O P   S P O T  

The second week back after a holiday always 
seems to be the hardest and what a busy week it 
has been! The Reception children packed their 
bags and went on an artic expedition. They 
pitched their tents, went ice fishing, rescued polar 
bears and spotted an array of animals (including 
Santa’s reindeer) before travelling back to school 
to make polar bear collages and frosty pictures. 
The Year 1 children have been writing sentences, 
joining clauses using ‘and’ and ‘because’. In 
Maths they have been working hard on addition 
facts to 20. The year 2 children have been 
writing instructions for their own imaginary maps 
and have started work on division in Maths. They 
have also taken on an additional responsibility 
this week with the introduction of our Break 
Timetable. We now offer 2 activities run by our 
brilliant Year 2 pupils at break time, one on the 
main playground and one on the field. In 
addition to this we get the bikes out on the front 
playground 3 days per week for all children to 
use. They have loved all of it! 
On Wednesday evening we held our annual 
Parent Information evening. The feedback from 
the evening was very positive, it was ‘pacey’ and 
jam packed with useful information, hints and 
tips. Lots of resources were out on display for 
everyone to try out. There was even an 
opportunity to have a go at cup-stacking. The 
presentations used are now on the website under 
Teaching & Learning → Parent Information 
Evening January 2020, or you can access them 
by clicking here. Next week we will be hosting a 
mental health session for parents, run by the 
charity MIND. I hope this is of interest to many 
of you. 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Tuesday 22nd: MIND session for parents @7pm 

 
PE lesson  

 
Rescuing polar bears 

 
Break Timetable 

DROPMORE MUSEUM 
 
Following our successful Dropmore Museum Day 
last summer, we now have a dedicated page on our 
website about the history of Dropmore.  
Please click here to find out more about the very 
rich and interesting history of Dropmore school. 

www.dropmore infant .eschools .co .uk  
of f ice@dropmore .bucks .sch.uk  

01753 -  644403 

 
January 

 No birthdays this week 

 

AWARD 
 No kindness awards  

this week 
 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 

Reception: Daisy, for her 
creative artwork. 
Year 1: Lateef, for his effort in 
Maths. 
Year 2: George, for progress and 
effort in writing. 

 
Fergus – Year 2 

For correctly punctuated  
command sentences. 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

https://dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/parent_information_evenings/302445
http://www.dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/calendar/1885
https://dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/heritage/302418
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